
ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT/ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT  
DOCUMENTS FOR THE CORPS OF ENGINEERS 

2003 CACHE CREEK FLOOD PROTECTION FEASIBILITY STUDY  
 

 
1. FORMAL ENVIRONMENTAL REVIEW COMMENT PERIOD STARTED MARCH 21ST 

& ENDS JUNE 4, 2003   
 

v Comments should be addressed to The Reclamation Board, Attn Karen 
Enstrom, 3310 El Camino, Sacramento, CA 95821 or US Army Corps of 
Engineers, Attn Patti Johnson, 1325 J St, Sacramento CA 95814. 

  
2.   FEASIBILITY STUDY AND ENVIRONMENTAL DOCUMENTS ARE NOW AVAILABLE:
  

v Documents can be viewed at the US Army Corps of Engineers web site:  
http://www.spk.usace.army.mil/civ/lowercachecreek 

 
v View documents at Public Works Dept @ City Hall, 300 First St., Public 

Library @ 250 First Street, Woodland and Yolo County Library in Yolo, 
CA 

 
v CD of documents available at no charge. Contact Public Works Dept, 

530.661-5961. 
 
v Hard copies of the documents are available for purchase through  

Brownie’s Central, @  916.443-1322.  
  

 Color  Black & White 
Feasibility Study $154.45 $114.45 
EIR/EIS  $81.75 $58.75 

 
3. A PUBLIC HEARING ON THE ENVIRONMENTAL DOCUMENTS HAS BEEN SCHEDULED 

FOR WEDNESDAY EVENING,  APRIL 23, 2003,  6-9:30 PM AT THE HEIDRICK AG 
CENTER, 1962  HAYS LANE, WOODLAND. 

 
 
  
 If you have any questions or would like a presentation or group discussion on the 

documents, contact Public Works Director, Gary Wegener, 661-5978   
e-mail:  gary.wegener@cityofwoodland.org. 

http://www.spk.usace.army.mil/civ/lowercachecreek

